
 Diocese of Hallam Registered Charity No.  512021 
 

The Parish of St Joseph & 

The Parish of St Charles Borromeo, Sheffield 

Tel: 0114 269 3175 & Email: ssjosephandcharles@gmail.com 

Website: stjosephshandsworth.org.uk & stcharlesattercliffe.org.uk 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Corpus Christi (C)                  19 June 2022 
Rev Fr Mark McManus Parish Priest Rev Mr Simon Hegarty Deacon stjosephsdcn@outlook.com 

 

Please remember in your prayers all the sick and housebound, especially:  

Anthony Towey, Sonia Prince, Susan Taylor, Fr Michael O’Connor, 

Ecaterina, Sheila Armstrong, Reece Wilson, Jason Barron, Liz Moran, 

Elizabeth Dodson, Pat Collett, Eunice Mannion, Madge Wolstenholme, Sue 

& Frank Rodgers, Andy Mitchell, Eileen Valance, Marie Montgomery, John 

Carroll, Lol Hodges, Rita & Vin Todd, Georgina Shirt, Maria Tarnowski, 

Elizabeth Barron, Martin Humphreys, Susan De Couto, Jacqueline 

Wagland, Sr. Teresa Paschal, Tom Bryant. If you would like anyone included 

on this list, and the individual concerned or a family member has consented to 

it, simply write the person’s name down and hand it in. Thank you. 
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Today there will be a Corpus Christi Procession in the city centre, 

starting at 3.00pm from St Marie’s Cathedral. All welcome. 
 

Some Thanks 

We thank Bishop Heskett for coming to celebrate the Sacrament of 

Confirmation with us last weekend and offer our congratulations to the 

newly Confirmed members of our parish community. We pray they will 

always know they are loved and gifted by God. 

We also thank those who prepared and served the refreshments 

afterwards and we thank St Joseph’s School for the use of the hall. 

Finally, in response to her presentation last weekend Marie has written:  

‘My thanks to all the parishioners of St Joseph’s for their kindness, 

support and encouragement over the years and for your good wishes on 

my retirement. I feel truly blessed to be part of our parish and look 

forward to many more years with you all. God bless, Marie.’ 
 

Novena to Our Lady Perpetual Succour 

Our annual novena concludes this Tuesday, 6 June, at 7.00pm. We 

conclude with The Church as Community of Disciples. 
 

The Society of St Vincent de Paul, Turn your concern into action: You 

may (just!) recall that right before the first lockdown we were looking at 

how the work of the SVP could help people in our parish. Liz Salmon, 

from the St Vincent de Paul Society, will be here next weekend, 25 & 26 

June, to speak to us about the work happening here in our city. If you are 

interested in knowing more about the work of the SVP and how you can 

help, there will be an information meeting here in St Joseph’s undercroft, 

on Thursday, 7 July, at 7pm. All are welcome to come along. 
 

Dates for your diary… 

The Feast of St Peter & St Paul, a Holyday of Obligation, will be 

celebrated with a vigil Mass at 7.00pm on Tuesday, 28 June, and a 

10.00am Mass on the feast day, Wednesday, 29 June. 
 

World Youth Day, Lisbon, August 2023: our diocese is hoping to take 

35 young people aged 17 to 30 to WYD next year. This is a great 

opportunity to experience the Church with young people from every 

continent as they gather to celebrate their Catholic Faith in the presence 

of the Pope. The initial estimate of cost is about £1200 and if you would 

like to join them or want more information simply email Sue, our Hallam 

Youth Ministry Director for an information pack: smcdonald@hallam-

diocese.com 
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Children’s Liturgy at Mass: It is hoped that this important aspect of 

helping children to participate in their own Liturgy of the Word will 

resume again in September. Experience has taught us that it is 

particularly helpful in preparing young children in the years prior to 

their First Holy Communion year, especially in Years 1 and 2. If you 

would be interested in helping in any way then please speak with Fr. M. 

 

Padley Pilgrimage: The Inter Diocesan Pilgrimage in honour of the 

Padley Martyrs, Blessed Robert Ludlam and Blessed Nicholas Garlick 

will be led by the Rt. Rev. John Arnold, Bishop of Salford on Sunday, 

10 July. Pilgrims are invited to assemble at 3pm at Grindleford Station 

for procession to the chapel. Holy Mass will commence at 3.30pm. There 

are hourly trains from Sheffield Station. Buses from Sheffield 

Interchange – High Peak route 65. For Sat Nav use postcode S32 2JA. 

Pilgrims are welcome to arrive early and picnic in the grounds. 
 

The Hallam Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham, will be led by 

Bishop Heskett on Saturday 23 July, £18 adults, £12 students/children 

with the Procession along the Holy Mile, and Mass of Sunday. Coaches 

leave Pond Hill at 7.30am. Contact Joseph Durham, 07939 152558 

joseph.durham52@gmail.com, or Francesca Flynn, 0114 2686247 

francesca@fmflynn.plus.com 
 

The diocese is looking to recruit a Safeguarding Trustee to join and 

support the board on safeguarding matters and chair the Safeguarding 

Sub-Committee. The successful candidate will work in partnership with 

the Safeguarding team, trustees, priests and external organisations 

ensuring that regulatory, advisory and scrutiny functions are carried out 

effectively. Previous significant experience of working in a safeguarding 

role either in statutory services or relevant voluntary agency is required, 

ideally with an appropriate professional qualification. This is a volunteer 

post to commence as soon as possible. Closing date: noon Friday 8 July; 

further details available from Jessica Moylan jmoylan@hallam-

diocese.com 

 

Caritas Counselling Service: An opportunity has arisen to join the team 

of counsellors working across schools and parishes within our diocese. If 

you are a qualified counsellor and are interested in finding out more, 

please contact Bernie Ware, tel. 07980 406198, or bware@hallam-

diocese.com 
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This week St Joseph’s Sanctuary Lamp burns for: 
Nora & John Connelly 

This week St Charles’ Sanctuary Lamp burns for: 

For peace 
 

 Please pray for Margaret Lester RIP, for all who have died recently 

& for those whose anniversaries occur at this time. 
 

 

Last week’s collection was £622.87 (£300.50 in offertory envelopes, 

£322.37 in loose). Thank you. 
 
 

The second collection last weekend in aid of the Bishops’ Conference 

Day for Life was £263.11. Thank you for your support. 
 

Peter’s Pence: There is a second collection next weekend, 25 & 26 

June, in support of the worldwide ministry of Pope Francis. 
 

The Sacred Liturgy 

Sunday 19 June 

Corpus Christi 

 

8.45am 

For the People 
 

10.00am 

Thomas Conway Snr 

Monday 20 June 

Ordinary Time weekday 
10.00am  

Guy  de Rouffignac 

Tuesday 21 June 

St Aloysius Gonzaga 
11.00am Requiem Mass 

Bill Pollock RIP 
 

7.00pm  Week 9 of our Novena to 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour  

Wednesday 22 June 
Ss John Fisher & Thomas More 

November Memorial List 

Thursday 23 June 

Birth of St John the Baptist 
10.00am 

Intentions of Patrick Clarke 

Friday 24 June 

The Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 

10. 00am 

Jimmy Cahill 

Saturday 25 June 

Immaculate Heart of Mary   

Vigil Mass of Sunday 

 

 
 

5.00pm 
Ellen Rushby 

Sunday 26 June 

13
th

 Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

8.45am 

For the People 
 

10.00am 

Andy Lee 


